File No:INV-12011/8/2018-AAIB

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
AIRCRAFT ACCIDENT INVESTIGATION BUREAU
MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION
SAFDARJUNG AIRPORT, NEW DELHI

28" May 2019

CORRIGENDUM

In partial modification of DG, AAIB’s Order — Serious Incident, F. No. 12011/8/2018-AAIB
dated 17.10.2018, the name of Investigator-in-Charge be read as Shri Anil Tewari, Director, AAIB in
place of Dr. Jitender Loura, Deputy Director, AAIB. All other terms and conditions remain the same.
The Investigator-in-Charge (liC) will complete its inquiry and submit its report to DG, AAIB, India by
31.08.2019.
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